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June Newsletter 

 

We are almost at the end of term after what has been challenging year for us all. I just want to say a huge thank 

you to all parents for the support they have given to their children to access the learning that Ms McTeir has been 

sending out over this period.  

It has been lovely to see the hard work the children have put in over the last few months.  

I wanted to update you with a few things prior to the term ending.  

 

Pupil Reports 

Reports will be sent out in the post in the next couple of days so that you will receive them before the end of term. 

 

August 2020 

The details of how school will work from August the 11th are still being finalised and once this is ready we will put 

out more detailed information.  

 

Leavers 2020 

We are very sad and disappointed that we cannot say goodbye to our leaver in the same way this year. We will 

mark this before the end of term by posting a memory montage on our Teams Page and on Facebook. We will also 

post out the Leavers Certificate and the Leavers gift at the end of term. This may not arrive by the last day but don’t 

panic, it will be on its way.  

 

Class for 2020/2021 

Next year we will continue to have a P1-7 class with Ms McTeir as the class teacher. We look forward to welcoming 

some new faces to Sprouston after the summer.  
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School Uniform 

This can be ordered as usual through Border Embroideries on their website. Just search for Sprouston on their 

website - https://www.border-embroideries.co.uk/  

 The cut-off date for school deliveries in time for the start of term is the 20th of July.  

 

Virtual Sports   

This week the children can take part in our virtual sports to earn house points. The information for this has been 

emailed out and is on the Sports Day Tile on Glow. Children can take part and submit their scores to Tamsin by the 

end of the day on Thursday 25th June. We will then have a final assembly on Tuesday 30th June where I will share 

which house has won the sports cup for 2020. This will also be the last time we say good bye to our P7 Connie. 

 

Parent Council 

We will arrange a date for the Parent Council AGM as soon as we can when we come back in August as this will 

need to be done.   

The Parent Council were going to organise a fun afternoon for the school for the end of term but as that has not 

been able to happen, we will try to arrange it for August/September time if we are allowed to go ahead with things 

like that by then!   

 

 

 

We hope you all have a lovely Summer and look forward to seeing you all again in August. 
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